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What we have been learning Some photos of our learning 

It has been a great term for Wallingford. 

 

Life skills this term has seen a greater look into 

independence and care. We have cooked, 

cleaned, ironed, discussed personal care. 

Wallingford have been looking at maps and 

calendars, planning trips to town and the retail 

park as well as researching interests and things 

to do in different towns. All skills and ideas that 

can help us in a life beyond college! 

 

Ashton has very successfully launched his tuck 

shop. This tuck shop ties in very closely with his 

recycling project and his competitive prices 

are giving students and staff a great value and 

healthy opportunity at break times! 

 

On the run up to Christmas, Wallingford have 

been busy creating, crafting and organising 

parts for the Christmas fair. This has been a 

great teamwork opportunity and has given the 

team a real sense of ownership.  

 

We hope you all have a great holiday and see 

you back in January! 

 

Wallingford class team 

  

 

 

Special moments 

 *Dan’s shown great skill in Piano lessons, well 

done! 

*Brandon, Cameron and Kirk- A fantastic and 

hardworking team at Rushal farm this term! 

*Steph- A great start to her project on Nan 

Joyce! 


